
Summer 2021 Class Lynher 



We learnt about inputs and outputs and then 
programmed the Beebot to follow 

instructions. 



First we looked at 
ready made 

adventure maps. We 
found the key features 

and thought about 
what worked well. 

This is what we decided that 
all of our maps would need. 



We tested 
different 

materials to see 
which would work 
well as obstacles 
for our maps. We 
found out that to 
be most effective 

we needed to 
bunch them up. 



We used what we had learnt to make 
our own designs for a map based on a 

theme. 

Then we 
decided 

which to use 
as a group. 



We made our adventure maps. We had to measure and cut accurately and change 
some of our obstacles to make sure they stood up. 



We went around to each 
group to see how their 

adventure map worked. We 
told them what worked well 

and what could be 
improved. 



Our finished maps! 

Class Cremyl will 
be using these 
when they do 

direction in 
maths in the 

summer.  






